K.M.C.S. ALUMNI 

MEETING OF DIRECTORS

HELD DECEMBER 10, 2005 @ GARY BUSHAW’S RESIDENCE IN CANTON

ATTENDEES:  Butch Wiese, Gary Bushaw, Tricia (Bullock) Bush, Dori (Dygert) Warren

ABSENT:  Sue Collins

DISCUSSION ITEMS:

Finalizing Nomination of Officers:

Susan Collins – Chairman

5537 SH 56, Potsdam, NY  13676

e-mail:  scollins@sllboces.org
Butch Wiese – Co-Chairman

P.O. Box 91, Chateaugay, NY  12920

#518-497-6077

Gary Bushaw – Treasurer

38 Farmer Street

Canton, NY  13617

e-mail:  gbushaw@northnet.org
Dori (Dygert)Warren – Secretary
P.O. Box 588, Russell, NY  13684

e-mail:  dayold@tds.net
Tricia (Bullock) Bush – Public Relations

762 Co. Rt. #9, Gouverneur, NY  13642

e-mail:  pbush@usadatanet.net
Establishing a new deposit account for the association:  Gary Bushaw spoke with Janet (Davis) Jones regarding the set-up of the account.  She recommended that it be established as a “Not For Profit” organization.  The association needs a Tax ID number.  Sue Collins to take care of getting the ID number.  Gary will follow up with Janet regarding the account.  

Alumni Banquet:  Suggestions were to make it a true alumni weekend by including things such as performances at the town hall, opening the museum, etc.  It was decided that a “banquet committee” should be established to follow up on this suggestion.

Gary Bushaw spoke with the Best Western regarding possible dates for the banquet.  He will contact them and reserve August 19th for the KMCS alumni banquet, and will handle all finances.  

Dori Warren will contact Lloyd at Pour Ole Satchs to cancel the reservation made at the time of the last alumni banquet.

KMCS Alumni Dues:  A suggestion was made to consider raising the dues from $1.00 to $2.00 a year.  Tricia (Bullock) Bush will formulate a letter that will be sent to the alumni addressing this.  

Suggested Committees for the Association:

Banquet Committee

Dues Committee

Fund Raising Committee

There were quite a few names offered as possible alumni to help with some of the committees.  The Directors will follow up on contacting these people.  [Any assistance from the alumni would help the association tremendously.  If anyone is interested, they are to contact one of the directors.]

Letter of the Appreciation:  Sue Collins is to prepare a letter of appreciation for Brenda (Hale) O’Brien and Rogene Bessette for their years of service to the association.   Were it not for their dedication to the association it is likely that the banquets would not have occurred. 

The next meeting of the Directors of KMCS Alumni Association is scheduled for March 4th @ 10:00 AM at the residence of Gary Bushaw in Canton.
Dori (Dygert) Warren

Secretary – KMCS Alumni Association

